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Hi Emily and Leah,

As discussed, Agnico Eagle wishes to confirm it entered into MOUs with the SDFN/YDFN and with the
KivlA which are the only parties to the TAG that ultimately requested a MOU. Other parties,
including GN, Rankin Inlet HTO and Baker Lake HTO have indicated in writing that they agree with
the Terms of Reference (TOR). With the finalization of the TOR and the sharing of other participant
confirmations in February 2023, the Meliadine TAG has been established. Since first confirming in
March that the TOR are sufficient to proceed, GN has requested minor clarification to the TOR
relating to specific terms that mention GN. The next TAG meeting will be held in October 2023.
Agnico Eagle thanks all parties for their efforts to establish the TAG and their continuing
participation.

Please let us know if the NIRB requires the MOUs and TOR for your records.
We remain available should you have any questions.

Kind regards,
Anne-Laurence

Anne-Laurence Paquet Compliance Coordinator
anne-laurence.paquet@agnicoeagle.com Direct 819.759.3555

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited - Meliadine Mine, Suite 879 - Rankin Inlet, Nunavut,
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